
WEEKLY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
GUESTS AND MEMBERS: A Nursery and a Cry Room are located in the upper 
north pod if a need arises. Children's Activity Boards are provided in a bin 
next to the south Sanctuary doors. Large Print Bulletins and Hearing Devices 
are available – ask one of the ushers for assistance. Please sign the red 
Attendance Book found in the pew so we can have a record of your 
attendance with us. Those needing to sit instead of stand should feel free to 
do so at any time. If you would like to know more about Calvary or are 
interested in becoming a member, please talk to the pastor or call the 
church office.  
 
EASTER BREAKFAST – The Boards of Education and Outreach, along with the 
youth of Calvary, will be serving pastries and yogurt parfaits in between the 
Easter services. Breakfast will be served from 8:45 AM to about 9:30 AM in 
the Fellowship Hall. We would love for everyone to join us for food and 
fellowship! 
 
THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED tomorrow, Easter Monday, April 1. 
We will be back in the office on Tuesday, April 2. 
 
ALL REGULAR ACTIVITIES AT CALVARY will resume as usual this week – 
Wednesday Morning Chapel, Confirmation Class, Morning Break Bible 
Study, Homeschool Classes, etc.  
 
THE CLLC BOARD WOULD LIKE TO ANNOUNCE that the new CLLC Director 
is Brenda Watson. Brenda has been employed at the CLLC for 2 years and 
has a lot of experience with children. We welcome her as Director. Please 
pray for her and her guidance with the children, parents, and staff of the 
CLLC. Welcome Brenda! 

 
THRIVENT MEMBERS - DON’T FORGET TO DIRECT YOUR CHOICE DOLLARS 
by TODAY to help support Calvary Lutheran Church or Calvary Lutheran 
Learning Center. In 2023 Calvary received $2,235.00 in grant funding from 
Choice Dollars®. Go to www.thrivent.com/thriventchoice or call 1-800-847-
4836 to learn more and to direct your dollars. Thank you! 
 
FED TO FEED: During the month of April Calvary will collect Bagged Cereal 
to help supply the TNO Food Pantry. Items should be placed in the bin under 
the Usher’s Table. Thank you! 
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ITEMS NEEDED FOR CLLC: We will be collecting Paper Towels for the CLLC 
during April. There is a blue tub under the mailboxes for to place the 
donations. Thanks so much! 
 
THE MONTHLY OPERATION BACKPACK ASSEMBLY will be held this coming 
Thursday, April 4, 6 PM at Indian Creek Grade School, 43rd & Indian Creek 
Rd., north side. Volunteers age 7 (with parent) and up are needed. TNO 
provides food sacks for 800+ area students each week. 
 
CONGREGATIONAL VOTER’S MEETING: The semi-annual Congregational 
Voter’s Meeting of Calvary is scheduled for Sunday, April 21 at 11:30 AM. 
The meeting’s agenda will be to review Calvary’s previous 6 month 
activities, discuss any business items, and to elect Congregational officers.  
 
 
To place announcements or prayer concerns in next Sunday’s bulletin contact 
the church office by 9 AM on Thursdays. Prayer concerns printed in the 
bulletin do not replace prayer chain requests. To place a prayer chain request 
during evening and weekend hours please call Leila Schuh at 785-224-7962; 
during week days call the Church Office. 
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